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January 8, 2019 

 

Kary Sheff (Riddle) 

 

 

Former Associate Governmental Program Analyst 

 

 

Re: No Action Closure Letter 

FPPC No. 2018-01417; Kary Sheff (Riddle) 

 

Dear Ms. Sheff: 

 

The Enforcement Division of the Fair Political Practices Commission (“FPPC”) enforces the 

provisions of the Political Reform Act (the “Act”). 1 This letter is in response to a referral from the 

California Department of Motor Vehicles regarding your failure to timely file your Leaving Office 

Statement of Economic Interests (“SEI”). 

 

The Enforcement Division found that you filed the missing statement on December 3, 2018 before 

being contacted by the Enforcement Division. For this reason, and because you have no prior 

violations of the Act, we are closing this matter without further action. If you have any questions 

regarding this letter, please contact Tara Stock at (916) 322-8241 or tstock@fppc.ca.gov.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

GWest 
Galena West, Chief 

Enforcement Division 

 

 

GW:kr 

 

cc:  California Department of Motor Vehicles, via email: ana.mckee@dmv.ca.gov  

 

  
 

 

                                                           

1 The Political Reform Act is contained in Government Code sections 81000 through 91014, and all statutory 

references are to this code. The regulations of the Fair Political Practices Commission are contained in Sections 18110 

through 18997 of Title 2 of the California Code of Regulations, and all regulatory references are to this source. 




